
Senior Pastor 
Dr. Ken Parker  
kparker@kearneyfbc.com 
 
Associate Pastor/ 
Worship & Young Adults 
Travis Black   
tblack@kearneyfbc.com 
 
Associate Pastor/ 
Youth & Recreation 
Tyson Branizor 
tbranizor@kearneyfbc.com 
 
Associate Pastor/ 
Education & Outreach 
Don Hamlin  
dhamlin@kearneyfbc.com 
 
Director of Children &  
Missions Ministries 
Teresa Keeler  
tkeeler@kearneyfbc.com 
 
Director of Senior Adult  
Ministry  
Alan Kelso  
akelso1@kc.rr.com 
 
Executive Assistant 
Diane McGuire 
dmcguire@kearneyfbc.com 
 
Ministry Assistant 
Jessica Stephenson 
jstephenson@kearneyfbc.com 
 
Ministry Assistant 
Laura Wood 
lwood@kearneyfbc.com 
 
Financial Secretary 
Carlene Cullinane  
ccull55@aol.com 
 
Custodian/Maintenance  
Ron Bates  

WELCOME TO  

Morning Worship 
November 7, 2021 

 
 
Welcome 
 
Tyson Branizor Recognition (10:30 am) 
 
Armed Services Recognition 
 
Prayer 
 
My Story 
 
King Of Kings 
 
Ms. Daisy 
 
Sin Spit Sight 
 
Come To Me 
 
Living Hope 
 
Reason Enough 
 
Choices 
 
Just As I Am 
 
His Mercy Is More 
 
He Never Failed Me Yet 
 
Closing Prayer 
Wayne Riley   
 
 
 
 
If you would like to speak with someone about how to  
become a Christian, believer’s baptism, joining the 
church or something else related to your faith, you’re  
invited to the front at the conclusion of worship to talk 
with one of our staff members or deacons or their wives. 
They’ll be there to meet you . . .  

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

 THIS WEEK: NOVEMBER 7 - NOVEMBER 13 
 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am,10:30am  
Sunday School…9:15am & 10:30am 

GriefShare...4:00-6:00pm 
Youth Student Studies… 5:00pm 

   
MONDAY              

Staff Meeting ...1:15pm 
 

TUESDAY   

Women’s Bible Study… 9:30am 
Committee Meetings...7:00pm  

 
WEDNESDAY  

Dinner 5:15-6:00pm 
Preschool and Children’s  

Choir... 5:45-6:15pm 
Membership Meeting… 6:00pm 

AWANA/Youth Group… 6:15-7:30pm 
Women’s Bible Study… 6:30pm 

                   Choir Rehearsal… 6:30-7:30pm  
  Band & Praise Team  
Rehearsals… 7:30pm 

 
THURSDAY   

Women’s Bible Study… 6:30pm 
Men’s Bible Study at the Falls… 7:00pm 

 
FRIDAY    

No Scheduled Activities 
 

SATURDAY    

Men’s Fellowship  
Breakfast at the Falls… 7:30am 

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 
303 South Grove Street 

Kearney, MO 64060 
816.628.5693 

www.kearneyfbc.com 

Stand Forever  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 

Staff on call this week: Tyson Branizor  816.348.3361  
Deacon for the week: Wayne Riley  816.313.7327 

HONERING ALL WHO SERVED 
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Thank You  

For Worshipping With Us! 

Membership Meeting (formally know as business meeting) will 
be Wednesday November 10th at 6:00pm in the Worship 
Center.   
 
Lord’s Supper. Join us next Sunday, November 14, as we have 
the opportunity to celebrate in the Lord’s Supper together in 
all morning worship services.  
 
Annual Friend Day and Thanksgiving Banquet - November 21  
Plan to stay or return for our Thanksgiving Banquet at noon in 
the Activity Center.  Please bring a dessert and either a side 
dish or vegetable accordingly: Last names A-M; vegetables 
and last names N-Z; a salad.  The hospitality team will provide 
turkey, mashed potatoes & gravy, corn, green beans, rolls, 
and drinks. 
 
Operation Christmas Child. Stop by the OCC table to pick up 
a shoebox(es) and information today! What a great activity 
to do with your family! Children love it! Pack your box with fun 
items, as well as useful items like school and hygiene supplies. 
Include a personal note, a photo of yourself or your family 
and $9 per box for processing/shipping costs. Bring your filled 
shoeboxes to church on or before Sunday, November 21. You 
can drop off in the church office or at the OCC table. Come 
by the table and we'll be happy to help if you have any  
questions! Thanks so much for helping to take the gospel to 
hurting children and their families around the world!! 
 
Stairway Dedication.  On Sunday, November 14 at the  
conclusion of our third morning worship service, you’re invited 
to the main entrance for a brief dedication of the Yardley 
Stairway. The new steps in front of the main entrance were 
installed with financial gifts given in memory of Mr. Bill Yardley. 
Bill served our church for many years as a deacon and was 
known by countless people as a greeter. It is fitting that he will 
be remembered with a structure that is used to welcome 
people to worship.  
 
A warm welcome to our newest First Baptist Family members, 
Scott, April, Trent, Emma and Madeline Craven. If you haven’t 
already had the opportunity, introduce yourself and welcome 
her to our FBC family. 
 
Dr. Parker and Lori, along with the First Family, would like to  
extend sincere Christian sympathy to Jay and Sandi Baskett in 
the loss of Sandi’s sister, Robin Johnson. 

  ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Children Ministry. Volunteers needed to serve one Sunday a 
month for the 10:30am Children’s Worship. Contact Teresa 
Keeler if interested. (tkeeler@kearneyfbc.com) 

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast. Saturday, November 13, 7:30am 
at the Falls. Come and enjoy a hearty breakfast fit for guys  
of all ages.  
 
Christmas Gathering Tickets. Ladies!! We still have tickets for 
Thursday Nights Christmas Gathering. You can purchase  
tickets in the church office.  
 
Senior Adult (OWLS).  
1859 Jail in Independence, MO. on December 9. We will 
leave at 9:15am to visit the 1859 Jail for their annual “Spirit  
of Christmas Past”. The cost is $5 plus your lunch. Sign up by  
November 28. Contact Alan & Joyce Kelso for more  
information 816-903-0320.    
    
Upward. Upward Registration has started for basketball 
grades K-8, and cheerleading for grades K-6. $90 per  
participant with scholarships available. Please register  
at registration.upward.org/UPW80995. And of course, we'll 
need volunteers to help make this a fantastic season. You 
can apply at tinyurl.com/2122UpwardVolunteer or talk to 
Bobby and Jennifer Higgins. Thank you for your continued 
support of Upward Basketball & Cheerleading! 
 
Community Thanksgiving Service. The Annual Community 
Thanksgiving Service is Tuesday, November 23 at 7:00pm.  
Radiant Life Church is serving as host’s of this years service.  
Join us for a time of worship, prayer, and giving thanks.  
 
Winter Weather Schedule. With winter upon us, please be 
aware of our WINTER WEATHER SCHEDULE in the event of 
snow and ice. Seldom do we cancel, but if weather dictates 
we need to adjust, we utilize our WINTER WEATHER SCHEDULE.  
If we announce the WINTER WEATHER SCHEDULE it simply 
means we’ll be having 10:30am WORSHIP ONLY; everything 
else would be cancelled for Sunday morning.  Whether 
there’s an adjustment for a Sunday or a Wednesday  
evening, we will post cancellations on the church website: 
www.kearneyfbc.com and also on local KMBC  
Channel 9 news. 

We’re “people of the book,” so what we talk about in 

worship centers around what the Bible records. Not 

surprisingly, the Bible has a different slant on things 

than our culture typically does. So, we don’t seek to get 

in step with the culture; rather, we want to follow what 

God has revealed in the Bible. Please don’t think that 

we think we’ve got everything in life all figured out or 

that we have everything in our life totally put together. 

We don’t. We know we stand in need of grace and  

forgiveness. That’s why we’re here. In fact, our  

very presence in this place is the equivalent of our  

saying “We need help!” We recognize God is the source 

of truth and his truth is what ultimately helps us. 

 

If you’d like to talk about anything we deal with here 

today, feel free to contact one of our staff members or 

me. We’d love to visit. You can email, call, or submit  

a CONNECTION CARD to one of our ushers at the  

conclusion of worship. Also, if you’re invited to the  

front of the worship center to visit with one of our  

helpers there if you’d like. 

 

 

Thanks again for  

being here today! 

 

Pastor Ken  

SERVING OPPORTUNITIES Love      Grow     Serve 
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